
Curbside Pickup Guidelines for Customers 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Thank you for choosing our curbside pickup service. To ensure a smooth and efficient 

experience, please follow the guidelines below: 

• Ordering: Place your order online or over the phone before your arrival. 

• Notification: Once you arrive, please call the designated number provided in your 

confirmation email. 

• Identification: Have your order confirmation ready to show our staff. 

• Wait for Assistance: Please remain in your vehicle while we bring your order to you. 

• Payment: If applicable, payment can be done over the phone or at the time of delivery at 

your car. 

Your safety and satisfaction are our top priorities. Thank you for your cooperation! 

Sincerely,  

Your Company Name 


